
CITY OF •xtt11I 

~ _F_O_R_T_LA_U_D_E_R_D_A_LE_______ ~iP 
Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 24-051 

Date: March 21, 2024 

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 

--/2~From: Greg Chavarria , City Manager ~'-·- · _____ 
Greg ~ v~r22, 2024 13:05 EDT) 

Re: Intersection Improvement Project - Las Olas Boulevard and SE 3 Avenue 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you of an upcoming intersection improvement 
project at Las Olas Boulevard and SE 3rd Avenue, anticipated to commence on April 1, 2024. 

The project is managed by Broward County and includes: 

1. Installation of new mast arms in lieu of span wire 
2. Milling and resurfacing 
3. Signage and pavement markings 
4. Upgrades of the existing pedestrian curb ramps 

Currently, Broward County does not anticipate any full closures . Work is planned to take place 
during daytime hours between 9am and 4pm. County and City staff will coordinate closely 
and suspend work activities during any special events that may adversely affect mobility in 
the area. 

Substantial completion of the project is anticipated within 6 months of the commencement 
date, followed by the inspection, and testing of the signalization system. The County's Office 
of Public Communications is performing public outreach and the City's Strategic 
Communications team will supplement outreach efforts. 

The project is expected to be completed by February 2025. For any questions, please reach 
out to Ben Rogers, Director of Transportation and Mobility at 954-828-3781 or 
brogers@fortlauderdale.gov 

Attachment: Project Flyer 

c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 

mailto:brogers@fortlauderdale.gov
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B~:oYVARDPublic Information Flyer COUNTY 
FLORIDA 

Las Olas Boulevard and SE 3rd Avenue 

Announcing: 

Broward County is pleased to announce that construction 

will begin soon for the Las Olas Boulevard and SE 3rd 

Avenue Intersection Improvements Project in the City of 

Fort Lauderdale. 

Project Management: 

Broward County is managing the contracting and 

construction of this project. 

Contractor: 
Horsepower Electric, Inc. 

Project Overview: 

3rd Las Olas Boulevard and SE Avenue Intersection 

Improvements Project includes: 

• Upgrades of the existing span wire supported traffic 

signal system to a mast arm supported traffic signal 

system. 

• Milling and resurfacing of the intersection asphalt 

pavement. 

• Signing and pavement markings. 

• Upgrades of the existing pedestrian curb ramps to 

meet current standards. 

Estimated Project Schedule: 

Start construction work: April 1, 2024 

End construction work: February 2025 

During construction, contractor personnel and inspection 

staff will work closely with residents and businesses in the 

construction area to minimize impacts caused by the 

project. 
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